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Upcoming Events

March 
Monday, March 16
Rehearsal Cancelled

Monday, March 23
Rehearsal TBD

Monday, March 30
Rehearsal TBD

March 5

Winter Concerts Cancelled This Weekend

BYSO believes it is in the best interest of our community to
cancel the concerts on Sunday, March 8 and Monday, March
9.

We will be issuing credits for this concert for season tickets as
well as tickets purchased through Brown Paper Tickets. If you
would like to turn your ticket purchase into a donation, please let
us know.

We know how hard everyone has worked to prepare for this
concert and we absolutely appreciate your commitment and
support.

Monday, March 16 Rehearsal Cancelled

We are also cancelling all rehearsals on Monday, March 16.
Check the website, social media, or your email for updates about
subsequent rehearsals.

BYSO Flutist on Classical KING FM this Friday

Select winners from the Frank & Lu Horsfall Competition, including
Meg Takezawa of Youth Symphony, will be performing live on
Classical KING FM 98.1 this Friday, March 6 at 8:00 PM. She will
be playing the Nielsen flute concerto.

Thank You to our Winter Concert Sponsor:



Have a musical weekend!
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